

WHEATLAND-CHILI CENTRAL **SCHOOLS**

To:	Dr. Deborah Leh,	Superintend	lent
-----	------------------	-------------	------

From: **Todd Grimes**

Re: **Recommendation of Spring Coaches**

March, 21 2019 Date:

Please recommend to the Board of Education at your meeting on March, 25th the following individual to coach for our district this Spring:

Modified Baseball Coach - Mark Bellucco

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about these appointments. Thank you for your support of our athletic programs.